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MISS Jain Parsons

RE: PEX2022/0002 - 15 Mona Street MONA VALE NSW 2103

The loss of natural habitat of our native species in favor of yet another housing
development would be criminal. How can this be allowed to happen? This place of natural
beauty should be nurtured, the mature trees should be left well alone. It's not always about
the money!

I am vehimently against this proposal.





